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Mr. Alvin Kaplan, Vice President PKreutzer

Nuclear Group TColburn

The Cleveland Clectric 11lumineting Company 0GC

Company Edorden

10 Center Road ACRS(10)

Perry, Ohiio 44081 MBoy le
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Dear Mr, Kaplan:

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF 60-DAY RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 88-20
INDIVIDUAL PLANT EXAMINATIONS (IPE) (TAC NO. 744505

Re: Perry Nuclear Power Plant

We have received your letter dated October 23, 1989, in response to the 60-day
reporting requirements nf Generic Letter 88-20. The staff will review your
proposed M E plan far conformence to the requirements of the generic letter end
will review a1l of the licensees' proposed schedules together for reason-
ableness and to determine the impact on licensee and staff resources. If your
proposed plan énd/or schedule are nut ecceptable, the IPE review team ard |
will contect you as soon as possible to explain the staff's position,
Otherwise, the steff will document the acceptebility of your plan and scnedule
in a letter by December 1, 1989,

Should you have any questions concerning the generic letter, please contact
Michael L. Boyle, NRR, at (301) 492-1308 or John H. Flack, RES, at
(301) 492-3979.

Sincerely,

Timothy G. Colburn, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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